
Wellesley Island Water Corp.   
One Lincoln Center, Suite 330 
Syracuse, New York  13202 

 
 
 
 

 
      November 16, 2010 
 
 
 
Jaclyn A. Brilling, Esq. 
Secretary to the Commission 
NYS Department of Public Service 
3 Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY 12233-1350 
 
 Re:  Case 05-W-1121 – Wellesley Island Water Corp. – New Tariff Schedule, P.S.C. 

No. 2 – Water - Filing in Compliance with Commission Order 
issued and effective December 23, 2005. 

 
Dear Secretary Brilling: 
 
 The enclosed electronic tariff schedule to P.S.C. No. 2 - Water, submitted by 
Water Rates Staff, on behalf of Wellesley Island Water Corp. is transmitted electronically for 
filing in compliance with requirements of the Public Service Commission of the State of New 
York.   
 In addition, the Company includes a copy of the Capital Surcharge Statement 
(SURC) as an attachment for informational purposes.   
 
     Sincerely, 
      
 
     Ronald V. Sharpe, President 
     Wellesley Island Water Corp. 
 
Enc. 
      
 
    

Received: 11/16/2010


